
 

Volunteer Opportunities for UofL Students at  

 

Doors To Hope 

Doors to Hope provides education, learning opportunities, encourages community 

involvement, and engages in advocacy for women and immigrant families. This 

center is a congregational ministry of the Western Province of the Sisters of    

Charity of Nazareth and works in collaboration with Holy Name Catholic Parish.  

 

 ESL Classes: Monday to Thursday 12 to 7pm,  

 Friday 12 pm– 4:00 pm & Saturday 10 am-12 pm 

 GED Mentoring: Monday to Thursday, 12 to 7pm & Friday 12 –4 

 Computer Access: available for study, resume, school work, etc.  

 Monday to Thursday 12 to 7pm & Friday 12-4 

 

Adult Education  

After School Tutoring  

 Student volunteers assist with tutoring for children of all ages, play educa-

tional board games, and practice literacy skills with the children. 

 If you’d like to learn more about how you can volunteer, contact              

Tyler Mercer, the LALS Club Community Outreach Coordinator at: 

tdmerc01@louisville.edu or the Program Coordinator, Lorena Miller at  

doorstohopecn@gmail.com. 

Doors to Hope is located at Holy 

Name Church, 2914 S. Third St., and 

is open Monday to Thursday noon 

to 7 pm,  Friday afternoons, and  

Saturdays 10 a.m. to noon. 

(Across from Patterson Baseball Stadium) 

doorstohope.com 

(502) 384-4673 


